
A Note from Mrs. Swartz………………………..August 29. 2016 
 
Here’s What’s Happening  

in Room 214…  

 
This week in class we are focusing on the 
rules and procedures of our room.  We will be 
doing a lot of teambuilding activities 
designed to get to know each other and get 
familiar with our daily routine. 
 
I plan to do game-like academic activities, 
but I will not use our textbooks until next 
week.  At that point you will see our weekly 
spelling and vocabulary lists coming home. 
 
As your child’s second grade teacher, I realize 
that I spend more hours of the day with your 
children than my own.  It is my goal to 
foster positive relationships with each and 
every one of them.   
 
I want them to enjoy coming to school, 
thirst for knowledge and be comfortable 
asking questions in my classroom.  I hope to  
promote a structured learning environment 
in my class- we have a procedure for just 
about everything…. I ask that you encourage 
neatness, organization and conscientiousness 
as well. 
                                 

 

 

 

 

~OUR ARRIVAL TIME IS BETWEEN 
8:20 AND 8:35…Doors open at 8:40.  

                  Reminders… 

~Folders were prepared for Open 
House Night.  They contain forms to 
return (on the left) and others to 
read and keep at home. … PLEASE 
SEND  PAPERWORK BACK IN 
THAT RED/BLUE FOLDER. IT 
WILL BE USED FOR OUR 
WEEKLY COMMUNICAITON. 

~There will be NO SCHOOL on 
Friday or Monday…..due to the 
Labor Day Weekend.   

~Remember to connect to Class Dojo 

~Please try to have all forms back to 
me by 9-6 so that I can submit them 
to the office. 

~Carline begins 9-6     

                             

 


